
Rules on Phone and Uniform  

The UET Compass Academy has strict rules about the above as we want to ensure that pupils make the 

best use of their time with us. As a result, we have some rules over which we have a zero tolerance 

approach. 

Mobile Phones 

The use of mobile phones in school has been demonstrated to have a significant impact on 

pupils learning and attainment. It is our policy that all pupils hand in their mobile phone 

upon arrival at school. If a member of staff sees a pupil with a phone they will be 

instructed to hand it in. 

If they refuse, sanctions will be put in place and could result in a fixed term exclusion of one day  

School Uniform 

The uniform for all pupils in The UET Compass Academy is a white shirt or white collared polo 

shirt, black trousers or skirt, black footwear, and a black jumper.  We do not allow logos on the 

uniform.  Hoodies, jeans and hats are not permitted to be worn in school. 


